Britto, John

From: Joe Latobesi <latobesi@icloud.com>

Sent: January-25-16 3:41 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca C

Ce: Iafrate, Marilyn COMMU NICATION
Subject: 30 Nashville
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To whom it may concern,

Please do not let this development go forward! This proposed architecture is not blending with the
look and feel of the village.

The village traffic is unbearable as it is now- the infrastructure cannot handle another condo project in
or close to the village. This is terrible planning. We do not want another Woodbridge here in
Kleinburg. Let's learn from all the mistakes from the over development in Woodbridge.

Please do not ugly up this beautiful heritage town!!

Marilyn,please help stop these ridiculous development proposals On behalf of my many Kieinburg
neighbours,

Joe Latobesi

Sent from my iPhone



